
‘We are called to be the hands and face of Jesus as we learn, love and grow together” 

 

 

 

    Pupil Post 8th July 2019      

ATTENDANCE   
 R Mozart- 91.4%                R O’Connor- 96.4%               Y1 Mistral- 96.7%                  Y1 Stein- 90.7%           
Y2 Pasteur- 99%                  Y2 More – 97%                  Y3 Hildegard – 99.3%          Y3 Seacole – 97.7%          
Y4 Bonifacio –100%            Y4 Michelangelo- 99.7%          Y5 Agnesi- 98%                       Y5 Teresa- 100%   
Y6 Shakespeare-98%         Y6 Tolkien- 93%                 

Well done Y4 Bonifacio and Y5 Teresa, both with 100%  

 

 

 

A number of Catholic schools have collectively walked 24,900 miles in five 

weeks as part of Walk the World challenge, led by John Henry Newman 

School in Stevenage. Students from JHN, Our Lady in Hitchin, St John's in 

Baldock, St Mary's in Royston, St Thomas More in Letchworth, St Vincent de 

Paul in Stevenage, St Margaret Clitherow's in Stevenage, Our Lady in Welwyn 

and The Holy Family in Welwyn completed the challenge of walking 24,900 

miles on Monday, July 8.Assistant headteacher Ms Davies said: "It has been 

fantastic to see so many pupils involved in the challenge. "We want to 

encourage our young people to make small changes to their weekly routine 

to help keep their minds healthy." The aim of the challenge was to encourage 

pupils to get more exercise and understand the link between physical 

activity and good mental health and wellbeing. 

LIBRARY SUMMER SPACE CHALLENGE  

 Just a few days to go until the start of the Space Chase Summer Reading 
Challenge! 

Fly down to your local library from 13th July and start your  very own 
Space Chase! 

Joe and the rest of the Rocket family need help! 

Click the link to visit The Reading Agency website and learn more about 
the Summer Reading Challenge 

https://bit.ly/1Th7qXI 
 

Live green, love green, be green, we are just mankind...without the earth we 

are nothing. 

This week some Year 5 Eco Warrior pupils shared key messages about the 

environment in the KS2 assembly. They are passionate about preserving our 

beautiful planet and following the call of Pope Francis to be great “Stewards of the 

Earth”  They explained that in our school: We recycle, we save, we respect what 

God made! Y5 described their understanding of  how to be more Eco-friendly 

through: 

✓ Minimisation of waste 

✓ Reduction of cost 

✓ Efficient and effective usage of cleaning materials 

✓ Minimisation of risks and hazards 

✓ Efficient usage of energy in the cleaning process 

                     

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F1Th7qXI%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3N9GkUfLGUfSi59R85sn_x1kPNmxmhD00pYVuI0NfKkbFK8emfZ4Fg2Kk&h=AT04HdigHvvrO_jsFyCiWi1ymqIT2FRvDNnDr6CbEwfgPJ3v_m68LfCXXF6Vye2JMm61d6Zirx4AknNoPoCVpovSnd7KGyrort3q7mumejkFJSNdR6RePC2Gu801tEZLjLs0n35SQC4KtErEfMzaHWTrDWdl0_esTWGDxuaIWNgwktYV7uUkn8Aj3S5ixa71WWsVl5jcEZLW_MU6QuLbx3RTuWXjRjkFhqym9EDQzpd47TFY5tBN29kMQEOWn-4_aMewW-GXAfLU-EsZnqx1_GS9M21blXNeNw0mHPK0LYAsk-yxHl2tq3A5zhGTCajVDHpI7f7EZiq0tzzmVH7q0q4BaTYkBCCmxCSRfu0m59SHoHJUr8i6GUHWBZ74hGCr8qtBPbW_Ih7jh_n0CfO2Q0IjnMcQYgKtm0o-SFzpK-BhOnNPLcoKUuN8y7sJ7UmQgzQ5G_z5sLp0R9bh0rwVf5TEgVXfhta8Xq1Sh-Xk4lavQlMnOEV7FV15eRpQJOYkcMVD7-qkEJSsJyjMZIAWq_UqFKj1XzOYRCsWgMA42WCjvc15pLWl_-eUIbJGR4RYkr2N2tDnFC2Wjresdhy9usatxUzkZARJ_dCtgTu36ujdEevWDQkQ9B46qUuQgH9q

